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Help #SlamTheScam!
• On March 7, 2024, help Social Security Administration and the Office of the Inspector 

General #SlamTheScam for the fifth annual National Slam the Scam Day.

• We’re partnering with other government agencies to raise public awareness of 
government imposter scams that continue to happen nationwide.

• Slam the Scam Day is part of the larger National Consumer Protection Week (NCPW), 
hosted by the Federal Trade Commission March 3 - 9, 2024.



EXAMPLES



Example 1: Hang up or ignore suspicious calls, texts, or emails

Post:  Hang up or ignore 
suspicious calls or 
messages. Government 
employees will NEVER 
threaten you or demand 
immediate payment. 
#SlamTheScam 
#NCPW2024



Example 2: Report scams to the appropriate agency

Story: If you receive a 
suspicious call, text, or 
email that mentions Social 
Security, ignore it and 
report it to [link: 
oig.ssa.gov/report.] Report 
other government imposter 
scams to FTC.gov 
#SlamTheScam 
#NCPW2024



Example 3: Highlight ‘Slam The Scam’ partners and events

Post: Help get the word out 
about government imposter 
scams on March 7. Visit 
[link: ssa.gov/scam] to learn 
how you can 
#SlamTheScam 
#NCPW2024

Protect yourself 
from scams! 

Be on the lookout 
for fake calls, texts, 
emails, messages 
on social media, or 
letters in the mail.



#SlamTheScam







#SLAMTHESCAM
Find more scam awareness 

resources and information at 
ssa.gov/scam
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